
SITE COUNCIL MEETING 

Thursday, May 13, 2021 
Virtual Meeting via Microsoft Teams 

3:00 – 3:30 p.m.  
 

Facilitator 
Caryn Cole 
 
Attendees 
Kathleen Leonard, Parent 
Andrea Schlag, Parent 
Andrea Vanlandingham, Teacher 
Renee Morris, Teacher 
Cindy Fletcher, Counselor 
Jennifer Harley, Office Manager 
Caryn Cole, Principal 
 
Tax Credit 
Principal Cole discussed our tax credit revenues and expenditures. 

o As anticipated, our tax credit revenue/donations were down significantly.  We received $7,700 in 
donations.  

o Our revenue is usually much higher as all of the student extra-curricular fees are deposited into the 
tax credit account.  No fees were charged this year; except for the few students enrolled in clubs, 
i.e. student council, drama. 

o If we are able to have field trips next year, student fees will resume. 
o We spent approximately $8,000 out of tax credit for; club t-shirts, club sponsor stipends, Wilson 

Language Reading materials, 6th Grade end of yearField Trip (the one exception to field trips this 
year).   
 

 
Re-Opening Plan for 21/22 
As district finalizes the plan for 21/22 families will be notified.   We will continue to follow guidelines of the CDC.  

o Masks are still required indoors until the mandate expires at the end of May 
o Water fountains will remain closed 
o Visitors/volunteers will probably resume, but limited in numbers 
o Frequent hand washing/sanitizing will still be reinforced 
o Field Trips and after school activities will resume 
o 3 students per cafeteria table, all facing forward 
o Off site gatherings; for example Back to School Night at Peter Piper Pizza, awaiting guidelines 
o Large group gatherings outside will be permitted 
o Inside group gatherings, awaiting guidelines  
o Sanborn considering keeping the “soft start” for 21/22.  Students go directly to classroom in morning 

– no recess. 
 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 3:25 p.m.  

 



 


